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Since our last letter, I have participated in nine “back to back” mission conferences or meetings.  In April, I 

attended the Men’s Advance in Stillwater, Oklahoma, with Pastor Chad Spence and several men from Land-

mark Baptist Church.  This was an uplifting experience for me and a glorifying meeting for the Lord.  This past 

Friday, I attended the funeral of the dedicated missionary Elmer Deal at Tulsa Baptist Temple.  I consider 

Brother Deal to be one of the greatest missionaries of my generation.  At the funeral, it was an unexpected 

joy to reconnect with some long-time mutual friends whose paths I have not crossed for some time. 

My wife and I are again gearing up for a summer preaching tour in New England.  We will be in churches in 

New York, Ohio, Massachusetts, Maine, and Rhode Island.  On August 23rd, I will have the privilege to preach 

the 40th anniversary service of Blackstone Valley Baptist Church, Cumberland, Rhode Island.  Two days after 

that service, we will be in Lewisville, Texas, to participate in the GIBM Deputation School.  There are four new 

missionaries to be endorsed by the GIBF in the near future.  We will publish their profiles as soon as their    

paperwork is completed.  Pray with us about “Keeping On” for the cause of Christ, preaching the Bible, rais-

ing money for missions, and encouraging missionaries and pastors.  

Praise the Lord...we recently sent 500 lbs of books to Christian Hunter in the Philippines 

for his ministry! 

 

With all best wishes,  

  
 

 

Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director  

Global Independent Baptist Missions  - Website: www.GIBF.org/missions  

Mobile: (401) 286-2400  

Email: RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org  

Website: http://Robert-Lewis.org  
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Dear Friends,


